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Honorable Members in Session:

Subject: Recommendation of Bid Award for Fire Station No. 15 
Frontage Improvements 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as a part of the City's Capital Improvement Program has 
been advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City Engineer hereby 
recommends bid award. 

BACKGROUND: 

On September 1, 1981, the City Council approved plans and specifications for Fire 
Station No. 15 Frontage Improvements and bids were received and opened by the City 
Clerk in the Council Chambers on September 22, 1981. Bids received are as follows: 

C. V. O'Neil]. Inc. $ 38,930.00 
Keyava Construction 41,710.00 
Granite Construction Co. 41,961.00 
Mexica Construction Co., Inc. 43,002.45 
Teichert Construction 46,620.00 
Dig-It Engineering & Const. Co., Inc. 61,605.75

FINANCIAL DATA: 

In FY 1977/78 the City Council approved $270,500.00 in the City Engineer's budget 
from General Revenue Sharing funds for the construction of Fire Station No. 15 of 
which $226,652.16 is currently available. The estimated construction oast for this 
portion of the project was $ 45,756.00. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The City Engineer recommends that the low bid of C. V. O'Neill in the amount of 
$ 38,930.00 be accepted. 
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